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Media Logistics for Re-Opening of the Board Hearing Room

LOS ANGELES - The Los Angeles County Executive Office of the Board will reopen the Board Hearing 
Room at the Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration on Tuesday, September 27 for the scheduled regular Board 
meeting. Occupancy will be limited to 100 members of the public.

What: Re-opening of the Board Hearing Room 

When: Tuesday, September 27 at 9:30 a.m. 

Where: 500 W. Temple St. Los Angeles, CA 90012

Who: Media outlets covering the in-person Board meeting should note:

		 Media will have a designated seating area where a plug-in audio box will be available for radio and TV 
located in the audience section.

		 Media will not be allowed on the dais 

		 Special interview requests can be made on site with EO PIO Office who can facilitate with Board offices 
in a designated Media Room. Pre-scheduled interviews can also be set up by emailing  
pio@bos.lacounty.gov or individual Board offices. 

		 There are extended options for media to get live Board meeting footage including: all media can access 
live feed from the central Hollywood Hub and outside on Temple St. or request b-roll from the EO PIO 
office.
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